
 

 

 

 

Memories in the Making® is the signature art program of Alzheimer’s Orange County, allowing those with 

Alzheimer’s disease or other dementia to express themselves through painting. Program artwork is 

submitted annually to Alzheimer’s Orange County. A select number of paintings are professionally framed 

and displayed to validate the participant’s abilities and provide awareness of the disease.  

Alzheimer’s Orange County is looking for artists to contribute to the Memories in the Making® Art 

Collection. Artists will choose a painting created by a program participant which will then serve as the 

inspiration for their own work of art created specifically for this event. Both pieces will be displayed and 

sold together in order to raise funds and community awareness of Alzheimer’s disease. 

The art will be on view at Alzheimer’s Orange County’s Holiday 

Open House in December. This is a great opportunity to 
introduce your art to a new and appreciative audience, while 

taking an active role in aiding our mission to eliminate 

Alzheimer’s disease. All proceeds from art sales will benefit 
Alzheimer’s Orange County.  

Artists in all media are invited to present their work for 

consideration. 

 

I am interested in participating as a pairing artist:  

Name ________________________________________ 

Address ______________________________________ 

                ______________________________________ 

Phone _______________________________________ 

Email ________________________________________ 

Website / Social Media ___________________________ 

Medium _____________________________________ 

CALL FOR ARTISTS:                         
seeking entries for an art exhibition 
 

Interested artists, please submit form to:  

Brianne Ellsworth, Memories in the Making Coordinator  

2515 McCabe Way, Suite 200 

Irvine, CA 92614 

or brianne.ellsworth@alzoc.org 

 

For additional information please contact 949.955.9000  

Memories in the Making artist (left) 

with pairing artist (right). 
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